
We would like to extend our heartfelt thanks to all of you who have taken the time to send comments and emails
regarding our recent Ofsted report. Your feedback and support mean a great deal to us.

It has been a busy week, even by Barrow standards! For those who don’t already follow us on Facebook, we encourage
you to do so to stay up to date with photos and updates.

One highlight of our week was taking our Happiness Heroes to County Hall, where we proudly received our GOLD
award for the Behaviour Quality Mark. 

We are also buzzing with excitement about a new addition to Barrow: over the next couple of weeks, we will be
introducing four bee hives to our school. Bees play a crucial role in our environment, helping with the pollination of
plants and enhancing biodiversity. We believe that having bees in our school will offer unique educational
opportunities, including bee-keeping experiences for families and the potential to produce our own honey next year!
We will share more information about this exciting project next week.

In other news, we have an update on the EYFS Oak building. As you are aware, our Oak children have been relocated
to the main building since February due to necessary building work. We are very fortunate and grateful that the URC
has generously donated the funds needed for these works. We hope to start the work in August, which will include
reducing the building size to create a larger playground and revamping the outdoor learning space. We will keep you
informed as these plans unfold.

Exciting times are ahead for Barrow School, and we thank you for your continued support.

We hope you can make it along to our FOBS Summer Fair on Saturday between 11-3 
 

Sat 29th June- FOB’s Summer fair 11.00am - 3.00pm
Tues 2nd July - Stay & Play Sports Day 10am
Tues 2nd July - Print Portraits KS2 1.30 -3.30pm
Wed 3rd July - Fri 5th July - Beech class trip to Patterdale
Thur 4th July - school closed for general election (polling station)
Mon 8th July - Moving Up morning
Tues 9th July - Larch trip to Blackpool Zoo
Wed 10th July - Guitar music performance 2.45pm parents welcome
Thurs 11th July - Sycamore Trip to Brockhole on Windermere
Thurs 11th July - Year 5&6 Sports Awards dinner - Invite only 
Friday 12th July - Sports Day 1.00pm
Tues 16th July - Reports go home to parents
Wed 17th July - Year 6 play 2pm & 5pm
Thurs 18th July - end of term Rock Band Performance 2.00pm
Fri 19th July - Year 6 leavers worship @ 12.30pm
Fri 19th July - SCHOOL CLOSES AT 1.30pm
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THIS WEEK

We are in need of 4 more parent helpers for our
school Sports Day on Friday 12th July. If you are

willing to volunteer to be a parent helper (escorting
children from school to the field and staying with

a group of children during the event) please
respond to the office as soon as possible. 



Headteacher Awards

THIS WEEK

Star Awards

Rooted in God's love,everyone growing togetherto bethe best that we can be

Magistrates visit Year 6
Children learned about democracy and Parliament 

& we even held our own ballot 

Our Happiness Heroes visited Tesco
to collect a cheque

Happiness
Heroes went
to County

Hall in
Preston to
receive our

GOLD
Behaviour

Quality
Mark Award

Larch class had a wonderful morning at
Trinity Methodist Church

Dragons’ Den 2024



CALLING ALL PARENTS 

 Early drop offs & late pick ups are now free across our Progressive Sports Holiday Camps!! 

 As part of our promise to support our parents and listen to feedback we have decided that early drop
offs & late pick up charges are no more....

 That means an extra 2 hours of camp for the same price

 Find out more below:

 https://progressive-sports-lancashire.classforkids.io

Holiday Camp

https://progressive-sports-lancashire.classforkids.io/

